
  

 

 

 

 

 
Welcome back everyone! 

 
Thurs 27th Oct – Halloween Disco (details below) 
Thurs 27th Oct – Radius Project in school. Eco 
Garden 
Mon 31st Oct – Fri 4th Nov – School Closed  
Mon 7th Nov – Nursery Pyjama Day 
Tues 8th Nov – Peace Proms practice for school 
choir in SSE Arena 
Wed 9th Nov – School nurses in school 
administering the Flu Vaccine 
Wed 9th Nov – Parents Council meeting in school @ 
6pm 
 
HALLOWEEN DISCO  
Date:   Thursday 27th October 
Venue:  School Multi-Purpose Hall 
Time:   6pm-7pm for nursery & Y1-3                  
Time:   7.15pm–8.15pm for Yr4-Yr7 
Admission:   £3.00 each with a maximum of £10 
per family including refreshments 

 Children in nursery & Yr1-3 MUST be 
accompanied by an adult in the hall. 

 All Children are to be collected from the Gate 
 Due to the high number of children who will be 

at the disco unfortunately we cannot 
accommodate pupils from other schools and 
any past pupils.  

 
PEACE PROMS 
The choir will be travelling to the SSE Arena in 
Belfast on Tuesday 8th November for a Peace 
Proms workshop. The bus will be departing at 
10.30am and returning at 3.45pm. Please ensure 
that your child brings a lunch box with them. If 
you child receives free school meals and you would 
like to order a lunch box please let the school 
know by 9.15am on Monday 7th November. 

 
 

CARPARK 
Can we please remind everyone of the basic 
guidelines to keeping safe in the carpark   

 DO NOT park on yellow lines at front of 
school. This area should be kept free at all 
times. 

 DO NOT park in the disabled bays unless you 
have serious mobility issues and cannot walk 
to the gate. These spaces should be kept 
free for those who have difficulty walking. 

 DO NOT park on the corner at the gate or 
the corner of the grass area in front of the 
school. 

 DO NOT double park at the front of the 
school. Staff try to park at the far side to 
enable double parking in that area. It is not 
safe to do this anywhere else. 

 DO NOT be offended if you are asked to 
move. Staff are working hard to ensure we 
are consistent with all drivers. 

Remember the leisure centre is only a 2-minute 
walk. Please come prepared for unpredictable 
weather. Every family in our school and schools 
across NI face issues with school car parking.  
Apologies for all the DO NOTS but we have to 
be clear about safety and fairness to all.  

 
SCHOOL AWARDS 
We were delighted to be presented with two awards 
recently; Investors in Mental Health acknowledged 
the hard work the school has undertaken over 
several years to promote positive mental health and 
wellbeing for pupils and staff.  
We also received a special award for shared history 
from The Carson Award, which is supported by the 
Integrated Education Fund.  

 
SACRAMENT DATES  
First Communion – Sat 29th April at 11am 
Confirmation – Sun 5th March at 3pm  
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